
Cristina Nogai (Co-op student, 2018) 
met with her scholarship provider 
Ms. Nichola J. Dyer

“Today I met the person who invested in my education in 
every way. I am so grateful for having a chance to meet 
the provider of my Co-op Economics Award, Ms. Nichola 
Dyer, a program manager at the World Bank’s Global 
Agriculture & Food Security program, and an Economics 
Co-op student at Concordia in the mid-1980’s. The Nichola 
Dyer Co-op Award represents an amazing input for my 
education and future career. I was honored to meet Ms. 
Dyer. She inspired me to look further for bright 
opportunities in life. Her work-life experience has proven 
once again how important is to get educated and to 
network as much as possible. 

I would like to thank the Co-op Institute and the 
Economics Department for inviting this wonderful person to 
visit Concordia, and for giving me a chance to personally 
thank Ms. Dyer for granting me her award. 

We took a picture together, which I attached. “
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